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The Board of Directors is pleased to announce that the following nominees were 
elected at the Annual Meeting on March 12, 2014:  Thomas Brugh, Norman Berg 
and Robert Finstad.  All three had currently been on the Board.  Officers will 
retain their same positions. 
 
WATER USAGE – Please limit your water usage as much as possible.  Water is 
the #1 item in our 2014 budget.  We have budgeted $200,000 this year – almost 
$73.00 per household per month.  We are assured by the City of San Diego of a 
7.5% increase for 2015.  This could amount to another $5.00+ increase next 
year.  We can mitigate the increase by conservation!  Leaking toilets can cost us 
up to $500 per month per household.  Every gallon we are able to save will help 
greatly to keep our water bills lower.  You have been very cooperative in the past 
and we just need to take our conservation to a higher level. 
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